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New York Suffolk County Enforced the Toxic Free Toys Act 
 
The Department of Health and Services of Suffolk County in the US state of New York has recently 

approved the resolution No. 884-2017 to change the Toxic Free Toys Act. 

 

According to the law, no retailer shall knowingly distribute, sell or offer for sale a children’s product 

containing certain metals above the regulated limits. 

 

Highlights of the amended law are summarized as below: 

Restricted Metals Total Limit (ppm) 

Antimony 60 

Arsenic 25 

Cadmium 75 

Lead (Surface Coating) 90 

Lead (Substrate) 100 

Mercury 60 

Cobalt * Deleted from the law 

 

The revised rule is effective as of November 6, 2017. 

 

 

Link 

Local Law Filing, No. 26 of the Year 2017, A Local Law To Amend the Toxic Free Toys Act, November 

6, 2017  

https://www.scnylegislature.us/documentcenter/view/5102 

 


